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“Love learning together. 
Love each other and our community. 

Love ourselves.” 
1 Corinthians 16:14, ‘Let all that you do be done in love.’ 

Head Teachers Comments 
Children brought home their annual report today. Please could 

you spend a few minutes completing the parent and child 

comment sheet and had this back to your child’s teacher.  

On Wednesday, EYFS had a lovely Festival outside and luckily the 

weather stayed fine for them. Lots of fun was had by children 

and adults! Many thanks to Miss Simmons, Mrs Colgan, Mrs 

Bowling and Mrs Pickles for organising such a wonderful event.  

Could I remind children who come to school on bikes and 

scooters not to cycle or ride these on school premises. Children 

should dismount at the school gates and walk with their scooter 

or bike to place them in the racks. This is to ensure the safety of 

children and adults on the site. 

From September 2025 school will be engaging in the CNE 

Poverty Proofing the Cost of the School Day. School wish to 

share with you all that staff are not expecting any presents at 

the end of term. Have a lovely weekend with family and friends 

and see you all for our last week of term. 

 

Star of the week Attendance Winners 

Reception: Youser 

Year 1: David 

Year 2: Piper 

Year 3: Mariana 

Year 4: Archie 

Year 5: Lucyann 

Year 6: Raurie 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Place: Year 1      95.6% 

2nd Place: Year 5     94.4% 

3rd Place: Year 3      94.0% 

Year 6           92.8%   

Year 4            92.5% 

Year 2            89.7% 

Reception     82.5%      

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th July 2025 

Half term root value – Happiness    Weekly branch Value – Reflection 

 

Team Points – Week 6 
Dhawan  368                
O’Brien   311      

Perry  297                      
Whitworth    292   

   
           
 
         
               
     
   
  
        
         
        
    
   
   
   
  

Dates for your diary… 
 

Monday 21st – Nursery end of year celebrations 
Tuesday 22nd – Reception end of year celebrations 

Tuesday 22nd July – Year 6 Oscars 
Wednesday 23rd July – Y6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 25th July – Break up for Summer at 3pm 
 

Wednesday 3rd September – School Opens 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Summer House Team Points 
Winner 

Well done to O’Brien Who have 
won the termly prize for Summer: 

O’Brien   2841      
Whitworth    2807   

Dhawan   2755                
Perry   2699    

                     
Yearly House Team Point 

Winner 
Well done to Whitworth Who 
have amassed the most dojos 
through the year and win the 
house trophy: 

Whitworth    11,390   
O’Brien   11,386      
Perry   11,225                        

Dhawan   10,827                
 

 

 

 
 
 

Whole School Attendance 91.8% (Target 96%) 


